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The 2020 iCURE Welcome Ceremony

The Intramural Continuing Umbrella of Research Experiences (CURE)
program is pleased to welcome its fourth cohort of scholars.

We invite you to join us at a virtual welcome ceremony to celebrate their
arrival to the National Cancer Institute.
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Monday, November 8, 2021
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The ceremony will be hosted on the Webex platform and connection
instructions will be provided in your confirmation.

To assist with planning, we kindly ask that you let us know if you will attend

by completing the registration form at http://www.cancermeetings.org/
ICURE2021/registration.cfm no later than Monday, November 1, 2021.
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